
Jamestown Charter Township Park Planning Committee 
Unofficial Minutes of March 5, 2020 

 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM 
 
Committee members present: Altman, Oskin, Pater, Schollaart, Kwiatkowski and Ondersma 
 
No one from the community attended the meeting. 
 
The minutes from the February 20 meeting were read and approved. Motion by Ondersma and 
supported by Pater. 
 
The change in meeting dates for the remainder of 2020, was approved. They will be posted at 
the Township Hall and on the Township web site. 
 
The committee discussed in detail the pros and cons of the five firms that were interviewed for 
the master park design. 
 
The decision was made to contract with Progressive AE for the park design. Jim Ondersma will 
present the request to the Township Board at their March 16 meeting. 
 
The next scheduled meeting will be April 16 at 7:00 PM. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:20 PM. 
 
Submitted by Jim Ondersma   
 


